
April 1st 2021

Kate Schimmoller

Thank you for your support towards Oregon FFA in the past. During the shutdown, FFA

was one of the only things that tried to keep me engaged. When I first joined FFA freshman year,

I didn’t know many people and had even fewer friends. Through FFA, I was able to make many

new friends and contacts, even though my year was cut short. During the beginning of the

shutdown, my FFA advisors worked very hard to stay in contact and keep me interested in doing

things. This allowed me to finish a competition that was postponed due to the shut down. This

year, when things started opening up, my advisors worked hard to get me interested in new

events, and bring me back to old events that I had enjoyed last year.

Thank you again for your support for FFA in the past. I hope you will continue your

support in the future. Without FFA, I would not have many of the opportunities that I have now.

Your support in the past has opened many new doors for me, and I hope that with your continued

support, kids like me in the future can also make new connections and enjoy new opportunities.

Sincerely,

Kate Schimmoller


